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Let’s do it again: Encore art reception this month

 For a more complete listing of designs please visit my website at www.SuzetteBoulais.com and
 “Like’ my Facebook page at Suzette Boulais Art

     On Friday, September 5, from
5 - 9 PM, Studios on Sheridan will
showcase yet again the
contemporary works of Rebecca
Draland-Doyle, Jaci Willis, and
myself for an encore performance,
“Of Art and Mind II.”
     Plan to stop by during the First
Fridays Art Gallery Tours where
you’ll see some of our newest
pieces on display!

Suzette’s artwork

promotes October 25

Fogelberg concert

Thinking of you

     Recently, I received an email from on old friend whose husband had become
an officer in our local Rotary Club. She wanted to give him a special gift for his
birthday and so asked me to paint a set of notecards for him with several
personalized statements about Rotary in the official blue and yellow Rotary
colors. I was happy to oblige.
     If you’d like some hand-painted notecards with your name on them or if you
would like to include any other special statement on the cards, such as Thank
you or Thinking of you, please contact me at Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

Add a personal touch to your notewriting.

 Order some hand-painted notecards!

Engage Rotary, Change Lives


